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Due to the recent change in school transport policy our school still has pupils who pay for transport.
 
The Transport Unit have clarified that they will be arranging refunds to those parents/carers who pay for transport for the period that transport is not provided.  At this moment it is unclear how long the refund will cover, as a decision has not been taken on when schools will reopen.  As soon as a decision is made a calculation will be made of the refund due, based on the number of weeks without transport, and all affected parents will be refunded.
 
If parents/carers do not want to wait for this to happen they can email school.transport@aberdeenshire.gov.uk now to cancel the transport arrangement and who will arrange for a refund as soon as possible.  When the school reopens, should you wish the transport season ticket to be resumed you would need to submit a new application form and arrange for payment at that time.  Alternatively tickets can be bought on the bus.
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